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          Question No: 49  
  
Program 2.1 

Hansard Ref: Written, 30/10/2015 

  

Topic: Indigenous Art Code 

Senator Urquhart, Anne asked: 

The Minister said in his ABC Books and Arts interview that the Indigenous Art Code was not 
something that he had had a chance to have a look at, but that he would do that. Has the Minister 
requested any advice from the Ministry about the Indigenous Art Code? Written? Oral briefing? 
What was the outcome? 
  
Answer:  

The Minister for the Arts has requested and been provided with information about the Indigenous 
Art Code. 
 

 


